
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Cape Cod Community College’s Aviation Maintenance 
Technology Program in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Cape Cod Community College, located at 2240 
Iyannough Road, West Barnstable Massachusetts, 02668 

The funding would be used for to expand FAA certified Aviation Maintenance Technology program 
to serve more students and support industry needs, integrating augmented intelligence programming 
into virtual course work creation and implementation, expanding access, and addressing critical skills 
needs. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

 
  


